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2022 All-Kagnew Station Reunion 
 

WE’RE GOOD TO GO! 

UPDATE #3 
March 18, 2022 
 
To All Kagnew Veterans and Dependents, 
 

The 2022 All-Kagnew Station Reunion has been CONFIRMED! 
 
Location:   Nashville, TN 
Host facility:  The Inn at Opryland, a Gaylord (Marriott) Hotel 
Arrival Date:  Thursday, OCTOBER 6, 2022 
Departure Date: Sunday, OCTOBER 9, 2022 
 
Guaranteed Rate: $155/night + state & local taxes 
Complementary Parking & Wi-Fi 
Complementary complex bus service as requested 
Airport to Hotel Bus Charter bus rate: $36/pp round trip. 
Saturday Group Dinner: $67/pp – includes state & local tax, and service gratuities 
 
 

TO BE FINALIZED: (Should be completed by early next week) 
A special reservation contact number for use to obtain one of our guaranteed rooms. This is 
important is you need/desire special room accommodations too. 
The dinner menu: If you have special dietary needs, please let us know ASAP. 
We are also awaiting confirmation of charter bus fees for our Friday and/or Saturday activities.   
 

 



 
 
We have committed to a minimum of 30 hotel room reservations for each night during the 
reunion.  Based on past events, this is a conservative number. But please don’t wait if you 
know you will be attending, additional rooms may be added based on the hotel’s availability. 
 
Also, we have received approval for our guaranteed room rate to be offered for those who 
want to arrive a day early or extend their stay beyond Sunday – subject to room availability. 
 
If dining elsewhere than the Inn’s restaurant, there are multiple off-site restaurants within the 
larger Opryland Complex.  
 
Our next Update will contain a special reservation form that will register you for the reunion 
and define what events you want to participate in. 
 
It will also contain an ORDER FORM for the Exclusive Kagnew Station Challenge Coin for those 
who cannot attend the reunion.  Quantities may be limited, so if interested, please order one 
early. 
 
Thanks for your understanding with the change in Reunion dates….  
 
 
Stay well and travel safe, 
 

Tom 
Tom Daly 
HHC ’71-‘72 
Kagnew Station 
 


